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TUSCALOOSA, Ala. (July 26, 2016) -- Neel-Schaffer, Inc., is pleased 
to announce that Wyman Turner, PE, has joined the firm as a Project 
Manager based in the firm’s Tuscaloosa office.

Turner, who has 12 years of experience, will manage transportation 
projects and handle Neel-Schaffer roadway projects for the Alabama 
Department of Transportation, the City of Tuscaloosa, and counties across 
the state.

Turner has extensive experience working on multiple projects for ALDOT 
and Jefferson County, including the Birmingham Northern Beltline. 
His experience includes all aspects of roadway design, and project 
construction management for sewer rehabilitation projects.

‘‘Adding an engineer with Wyman’s experience and capabilities is a great asset for our roadway 
design group in the Tuscaloosa office as well as the entire state of Alabama,’’ said Chris Sellers, Neel-
Schaffer’s Vice President for Alabama Operations. ‘‘Neel-Schaffer will continue to grow by making 
strategic hires to fill key roles in our disciplines and our offices across the state and the South.’’

Turner holds a Bachelor of Civil Engineering degree from Auburn University.


